To: Planning
Subject: Tree in conservation area

Hi

I live at 152a Belsize Road, London, NW6 4BJ

I have a lime tree in the garden which appears to be dead - this is the second summer with no
foliage at all.

The tree officer visited once previously to give me the ok to trim the crown — that was
probably 10 years ago.

I"d like to get it removed due to the risk of it falling and damaging walls / fences and the
garden if we have storms in the winter.

As we’re in the South Hampstead conservation area I wanted to check if you need to come
and see it or if [ just have to get a tree surgeon to look and confirm it is dead.

Thanks

Frank
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